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CABINET REPORT 12.08.20 

Mt. SAC Budget Workgroup Update 
 

 Draft SEAP Report 

 Training SEAP Budget Presentation - Highlights 

 The Vice President of Instruction has formed a SEAP Instruction Leadership Team for 
division Deans and Directors with SEAP allocations to collaborate, provide peer support, 
ensure that the equity objectives and work plan are established and implemented, and 
to provide budget assistance. Research and professional development will also work in 
partnership with the projects’ faculty and staff for training and to ensure equity and 
achievement data and reporting of outcomes.  

 
State SEAP Workgroup Update   
 
The SEAP workgroup did not convene in the fall due to the Equity Conference held in 

September.  Our presentation “Establishing SEAP Stability in a Time of Transition” was very 

well-received.  Dr. Yamagata-Noji was responsible for leadership in the application and 

presentation process.  The next workgroup meeting is to be held on Friday, December 18.  

The agenda for the next SEAP workgroup meeting will include these topics: 

 CCCCO Executive Leadership feedback on the workgroup’s proposed legislative changes 

 Re-examining the legislative language around Educational Plans for more possible 

recommendations 

 Aligning SEAP work to the Call to Action 

 Student Equity and learning communities  

Last year, the workgroup developed a charter that was submitted to the Executive Leadership 

team but there has not been any word yet as to whether this workgroup will evolve into a 

CCCCO committee. 

 

  


